

December 23, 2012 יי טבת, תשעייג

Dear Friends,

It gives me great pleasure to send my warm greetings to Operation Lifeshield and its supporters around the world.

Established in 2006 as a grassroots response to the disruption of life in Northern Israel during the Second Lebanon War, a group of Israelis and North Americans set out to provide shelters and safe spaces in those communities threatened by rockets and missiles. To date, the organization has provided over 150 protective shelters in the north and south of Israel, at bus stops, kindergartens, synagogues and in many other locales in the public sphere.

I thank you for helping Israelis maintain their normal day-to-day lives despite the constant threat of rockets and missiles, and I wish you continued success.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Netanyahu